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We always have to many cooks in the kitchen, but manage to 
have a good time! You can guarantee there is to much food 
and great food to boot. This was a the last year we were 
joined by friend and member Bob Jones ( the one always try-
ing to help the cooks. )  Bob passed away at the beginning of 
2010.  In memory of Bob, who loved his dogs, and loved to 
eat!  God Speed our friend. 


